
 

Meeting held on November 20, 2012 with RWDI (Kinder Morgan’s air quality consultants) to 

discuss the air quality assessment requirements for their proposed pipeline expansion project.  

The meeting was organized and hosted by Metro Vancouver at their offices at 4330 Kingsway, 

Burnaby.  Attendees included: 

From MoE – Graham Veale, Ralph Adams and Glen Okrainetz 

From Metro Vancouver – Ali Ergudenler, Darrell Wakelin, Roger Quan, Derek Jennejon and 

Kathy Preston 

From RWDI – David Chadder and Nancy Chan 

From Tera Environmental – Jason Smith 
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